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11th July 2022 
 
Deputy Sorca Clarke 
Dáil Éireann 
Leinster House 
Dublin 2. 

 

PQ 36469/22: To ask the Minister for Health the number of whole-term equivalent 
epilepsy nurses working in each hospital in the years of 2020, 2021 and to date in 2022, 
in tabular form 
 
 
Dear Deputy Clarke, 
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of 
the above Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for 
response. 

I am advised that the HSE does not have a specific grade of Epilepsy Nurse. We do not 
possess details on the number of nurses based in Neurology departments as data at this level 
is not currently held centrally. 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 

_________________ 
Brian O’ Connor 
General Manager – HR Acute Operations 

 

 


